
Dear Neighbors,

As a community, we have the privilege of enjoying sidewalks that provide safe and pleasant walkways
for all residents. To preserve this benefit, it is essential to address the maintenance of trees and shrubs
along these paths.

Plainfield Township and our HOA Deeds & Restrictions require homeowners to ensure that any trees
and shrubs on their property are trimmed to avoid obstructing the sidewalks. Several overhanging
branches and overgrown shrubs have been observed, creating potential hazards for pedestrians.

To maintain clear and safe passage, we kindly request that all residents trim any branches
extending over the sidewalk to a height of 8 feet per the Kent County Road Commission’s
recommendation and trim any shrubs from encroaching on the sidewalk. We have also
requested overhanging trees on our nieghborhood streets be trimmed by the Kent County Road
Commission and have been assured this will happen before the end of August. 

Your cooperation in this matter will help uphold the safety and beauty of our neighborhood. If you
have any questions, please contact us through any of the provided channels:

- Social Media: Direct Message is available on the HOA Board Facebook Page.
Page Name: “Evergreen Meadows HOA Board”

- Website: www.egmhoa.com
- Email: evergreenmeadowsrockford@gmail.com
- Mail: PO Box 415, Rockford, MI 49341

We kindly ask for your understanding and patience as our board members are volunteers, and
response times may vary based on our collective availability to serve the community.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this issue.

Sincerely, President - Jacki Barnett
Vice President - Bethany Berry
Secretary- Craig Casler
Treasurer- Chad Morrow
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